
	
	
	
	
	
	

***UPDATE***	
The	man	has	been	identified	and	his	family	is	being	contacted.		Thank	you	very	much	for	your	assistance!		

	
	

NEWS	RELEASE 
SCSO	seeks	public’s	help	identifying	unknown	man	being	treated	at	local	hospital		

	 
SEMINOLE	CO.		(Nov.	20,	2016)	–	The	Seminole	County	Sheriff’s	Office	(SCSO)	is	seeking	the	public’s	help	
identifying	an	adult	male	who	is	currently	being	treated	at	a	local	hospital	and	is	not	able	to	provide	his	identity. 
	 
The	man	was	admitted	to	a	hospital	in	Orlando	on	Oct.	27th	and	was	transported	to	a	hospital	in	Seminole	County	
on	October	29th.			Hospital	staff	contacted	the	SCSO	on	Thursday	to	report	the	man	was	in	good	condition;	
however,	he	has	not	been	able	to	effectively	communicate	his	name	or	any	other	personal	information.		All	
attempts	to	identify	him	have	failed	and	there	have	been	no	reports	of	missing	adults	matching	his	description	in	
Seminole	County.	 
	 
The	black	male	is	approximately	5’9”	tall,	weighs	203	pounds,	and	is	believed	to	be	in	his	mid	20’s.	He	has	brown	
eyes,	black	hair,	and	a	beard.		He	has	a	small	mole	on	the	nose,	a	two-inch	scare	on	his	left	knee,	and	a	pieced	left	
ear.	He	has	no	tattoos	or	other	distinguishing	marks	on	his	body.				
 
A	photo	of	the	man	was	taken	at	the	hospital	is	attached	to	this	release.	
	
Anyone	with	information	about	the	identity	of	this	man	or	his	family/caregivers	is	asked	to	call	SCSO	Deputy	Molly	
Smith	at	407-665-6650.	 
	 
Please	do	not	respond	back	to	this	email	as	the	account	is	not	monitored.		For	more	information	contact:	
Kim	Cannaday	(kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)	
(407)	665-6978	-	desk	
(407)	402-3319	-	cell	
Or	
Sgt.	Celines	Rios	(crios@seminolesheriff.org)	
(407)	665-6983	-	desk	
(407)	474-5193	-	cell	
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